NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI Sewer Upgrade Project

North Mercer Island/Enatai Sewer Upgrade Project Neighborhood Meeting

Thursday, November 9, 6-8 p.m.
Mercer Slough Environmental Education Center
1625 118th Ave SE, Bellevue, WA 98005

Overview

As part of the North Mercer Island and Enatai Sewer Upgrade Project, King County Wastewater
Treatment Division (WTD) will rehabilitate a portion of the existing pipeline using cured-in-place
pipe (CIPP) rehabilitation. WTD will use the CIPP rehabilitation method in the water from Enatai
Beach Park to the Sweyolocken Pump Station. Part of that works includes installation of grinder
pumps on waterfront properties to divert sewage to functioning pipes while the work is
occurring.

Meeting Purpose
e Provide a project overview
e Share information about grinder pumps and their need
e Answer questions about property rights and easement needs
e Hear about community perspectives, concerns and questions

Meeting Agenda

6:00 — 6:30 Arrive and opportunity to speak one on one with project team

6:30 -7:00 Presentation: overview of CIPP, grinder pumps, and associated property needs
7:00 — 7:45 Discussion

7:45-8:00 Next steps and adjourn

Thank you for joining us this evening. A meeting summary will be posted to the project website
(www.kingcounty.gov/.mercerenataisewer) when it is complete. Should you have any questions after
the meeting, please contact Kristine Cramer at 206-477-5415 or kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov.

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE
206-477-5371/ 711 (TTY Relay)



http://www.kingcounty.gov/.mercerenataisewer
mailto:kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov

